Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

It would be useful for me to have all advice since 2015 please. 
I am not sure if it was clear my original query but I am also interested in the funding provided to outside organisations – such as the CAB – over the time period. I do not need that to be broken down either and would be happy with overall figures.

The Council has previously procured contracts to cover a range of advice areas and it is not possible to disaggregate this for specific categories.

You have revised your request to receive information on spend on all advice since 2015 and the table below shows the total financial value of the advice contracts.

	Year
	2015/16
	2016/17
	2017/18
	2018/19



	Total spend on 5 x VCS contracts (Includes Citizens Advice)


	£512,969


	£579,446
	£579,446
	£579,446


A number of contracts across the Council also include general advice in the specification but it is not be possible to identify a financial cost to this. 

The Council also has an in-house Welfare Rights Service, which has also been in place across this period. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

